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At the end of May, 

an Indonesian group 

visited the casa. 

 

 

 

 

 

****** 

 

And to end the month of Mary, there was a presentation in the parish: the Houses of Mary. 

 

****** 

 

The rosary at the Social Centre, Desenzano, for the month of May. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2 June: diocesan pilgrimage to the Sanctuary of the 

Madonna of the Corona. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

******* 

5 June: Sr Annunziata and Sr Patrizia joined the Community of Capriolo for the feast of 

Pentecost. 

                 



 

7 June: Sr Una McCreesh, from the province of England, 

arrived to make her retreat in the apartment.  

 

 

 

 

 
 

              ****** 
 

11 June: Sr Paola Angeli, Ursuline FMI of Verona, came 

with a group of sisters from Madagascar. 

 

 

 

 

****** 

11/12 June: the three of us joined in the parish feast which took place Saturday evening and 

Sunday midday. 

 

Preparations: 

 
 

****** 

 

 

 

12 June: the Ursulines of St Charles made a pilgrimage at the 

beginning of the year of preparation for their general chapter in 

2023. The superior general, many sisters and several laity were 

taking part. 

        

                               ****** 

 

 

 

 

 

 

18 June: Sr Grazia Bacco, province of Italy, 

visited us after making her retreat at the 

Mericianum.   

 

 

  



20 June: in the parish three weeks of GREST (summer activities) began. 

Included in the programme are moments of prayer, songs, games, days at the swimming pool, 

workshops: gardening, Tik-tok, sketches of scenes from the Gospel, set design and cooking. 

At the end, 8 July, there will be a big, final presentation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

20 June: Carine Hajjar, a student from the USA, ex-alumna of Dedham, arrived in Desenzano to 

spend 10 days in Angela’s country. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

******* 
 

26 June: Sr Darjana Toman and Sr Cirila Alić visited the house of Saint Angela with a group of 

teachers, parents and children from the kindergarten in Ljubljana, Slovenia 

 
 

******** 
 

 

 

30 June: Sr Snežna Večko came with a pilgrim group 

from Slovenia. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sisters Annunziata, Armida and Patrizia 


